
 

 

DEa

 
 

February 2023 

 

Dear Families, 

 

We are very excited that our performance date is so close now. The children have 

worked really hard in rehearsals and our dance is looking fabulous – we are really 

looking forward to sharing this with you on our performance day! 

 

In this letter there is important information about the day itself as well as important 

reminders – please read it carefully and contact the school if you have any problems 

or questions at all. 

 

Dress Rehearsal 

Please ensure that your child has their full costume, a bottle of water and a snack in 

school on Monday 13th March. We will be going to the Congress Theatre via coach at 

1:15pm and are due back to school at 3:30pm. Please note this later pick-up time.  

 

Evening Performance 

Please ensure that your child is brought to meet us at our meeting point (see 

below) on Monday 13th March at 5:50pm.We will be meeting outside the entrance 

to the Towner Gallery, which is adjacent to the Congress Theatre. See picture 

for further clarification: 
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N.B. Children must be in their costumes and ready to perform – we will not have 

space or time to get changed backstage. Please also ensure that your child has a 

snack and a bottle of water. 

There will be several school adults to support the children throughout the event so 

you can drop them off with us and then head to the venue yourself to enjoy the 

evening. 

 

During the Performance 

We will be performing in the second half of the show. However, the children (and 

school adults) will be sitting together in pre-allocated seating from the organisers – 

they will not be able to sit with their families. You will not be able to see your child 

during the interval as we will be moving to our dressing rooms backstage. Thank you in 

advance for your co-operation in this matter. 

 

After the Performance 

The show is due to end at 9pm. At the end of the show, please wait until our school is 

called to be dismissed. This is arranged by the main organisers and will be very clear. 

You must make sure you tell our school adults who you are taking so that we can 

ensure everybody gets home safely. Please ensure that you have returned the slip 

below so that we know who is picking up each child and we have a contact number 

in case of emergency. 

 

Photos and Videos 

Please refer to the previous communication about ordering photos and videos of the 

event – these are being taken by a professional photographer and videographer. 

There may also be opportunities to order these at the venue itself on the day.  

 

Thank you in advance for reading the information thoroughly and carefully. We very 

much look forward to seeing you on Monday 13th March! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs Stevens 

 



Name of child: ______________________________________________ 

 

Who will be picking your child up at the end of the event:  

 

__________________________________________________________ 

 

Contact number for the adult picking child up: 

 

__________________________________________________________ 

 



 


